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Friday 21st April - Issue 13 

 

Earth Day 

Our Eco Ambassadors 

have been working 

hard to help organise 

Earth Day! All the 

children were invited to 

wear green and donate 

money to our new bin-

twinning project– such 

a great cause! Keep 

your eyes peeled in 

next week’s issue for 

some eco-bakes! 

 

Resurrection Service 

Well done to all the 

children who took 

part in this week’s 

church service. As 

always, Year 3 did 

a wonderful job 

with the readings, 

serving and prayers. 

 

Trips 

Year 4 and Reception 

went on lovely trips this 

week. Year 4 went to 

visit the Mandir as part 

of their RE learning, and 

Reception went to the 

Unicorn Theatre to watch 

The Three Billy Goats 

Gruff  linked to their 

English learning about 

fairy tales. 

Learning 

This week, Year 2 began their new DT project Cut, Stitch 

and Join. They started designing their own luggage tags 

inspired by British brand Cath Kidston. We look forward 

to seeing how they get on with the next stage. 


